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The entity FIRST UNITED BANK was named on a Cumulative Warning Circular (April 1999). 
OSFI believes this name no longer poses a problem.  As there is now a bank operating in Florida, 
USA similarly named, OSFI advises that we are removing the name from our Warning List.
 
A cumulative list of entities on previous Warning Circulars, Notices or Advisories is available on 
OSFI’s Web site at http://www.osfi-bsif.gc.ca/osfi/index_e.aspx?ArticleID=166 
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